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1) The Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCO) of Napa County (“the 

Commission”) shall establish a standing committee to review proposed legislation 

(“Legislative Committee”). At the beginning of each two-year legislative session, the 

Commission shall appoint (or re-appoint) two members to the Legislative Committee, in 

addition to LAFCO’s Executive Officer. Meetings of the Legislative Committee must be 

noticed in accordance with the Ralph M. Brown Act. 

 

2) The Legislative Committee shall, at least annually, review the California Association of 

LAFCOs’ legislative platform as well as the Commission’s adopted legislative platform 

if applicable and determine what action is needed in terms of adopting or amending a 

local legislative platform. The Legislative Committee shall present recommendations to 

the full Commission with respect to actions related to the local legislative platform. 

 

3) The Legislative Committee shall, at least annually, review proposed legislation affecting 

LAFCO. The Executive Officer shall continue monitoring proposed legislation and 

present recommendations to the full Commission with respect to formal positions on 

proposed legislation. 

 

4) In the event that proposed legislation affecting LAFCO cannot be considered by the full 

Commission due to timing, the Executive Officer is authorized to submit written 

correspondence to the legislation’s author regarding the Commission’s position if the 

position is consistent with the adopted legislative platform of the Commission. The Chair, 

or the Vice-Chair if the Chair is unavailable, shall review and approve the written 

correspondence prior to it being submitted by the Executive Officer.  

 

5) All submitted correspondence pursuant to this policy will be included on the next 

available Commission agenda. 


